
 

 

700 North High School Road. 
Indianapolis Indiana, 46214 

The process is straightforward if you live in Wayne Township, 
Indianapolis, Indiana. 


Go to 700 N. High School Road, the Wayne Township Fire 
Department Headquarters, and ask for a smoke detector. 


Subject to availability and limited to one per person, if you rent a 
house or an apartment, it is the responsibility of the apartment 
management or the landlord of the house to provide working 
smoke detectors.

How Do I Get A Smoke Detector From The 
Fire Department? 

IF YOU HAVE AN EMERGENCY. CALL 911


